
Motion to Confirm Appointment of next UPL Director 

Whereas, on September 24, 2025, UPL Trustees voted to offer Nathan Jochum 

appointment as director of the Utica Public Library pending the result of a background 

check, and whereas the offer was officially presented by our executive search firm, 

Bradbury Miller Associates, and was officially accepted on September 25, 2025. 

Be it resolved that the Trustees of the Utica Public Library, having been notified of a clean 

background check, hereby confirm the appointment of Nathan Jochum as director of the 

Utica Public Library effective January 5, 2026, pending approval by the New York State 

Library. 


